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All Post/Auxiliary “ACTIVE MEMBERS” are welcomed and encouraged to attend 

meetings, which are normally held at @7:00 PM.  The Post meets the third Thursday of 
the month, except for June (there is no meeting in June for the Post or Auxiliary) the next 
Post meeting is July 19th, and the Auxiliary meets the first Thursday of the month, the 
next meeting is July 5th. We still have 3 Post Canteen Board positions which must be 
filled, to maintain the Canteen operations. If you are interested in a Board Position the 
next Board meeting is June 14th. (The Board meets on the second Thursday of each 
month). All Active Post 3386 members and Auxiliary members are welcome to attend 
Board meetings, or please contact our Board Chairman Jerry Herker, if you are interested 
in a Board position.  

I would like to thank ALL the POST and AUXILIARY officers and the Members of Post 
3386 for all they have done these past 5 years that I have served as Post Commander. 
Hopefully you feel that the Post has moved forward. I would like to thank all those 
involved in the building addition. The Post Home has definitely improved with the new 
addition. One of the biggest challenges for the coming year is hosting the District 9 
Convention next April (Post Home’s first District Convention). 

On the 23rd of June @ 2:00pm when the (State) Department Commander and President 
are sworn in at our State convention in Yakama, WA. The position of Commander will 
be transferred to Comrade Walt Mabe, and the Position of President transfers to Melissa 
Mabe. I am sure that the Post and Auxiliary will continue to grow and fulfill it’s 
responsibilities to the membership, and the community under their leadership. 

Yours in Comradeship, Craig Payne, Commander 

 

There will NOT be an Auxiliary meeting in June. The next meeting will be July 5th @ 7. 
As your outgoing Auxiliary President I would like to say Thank You for all of your 
support this past year it was greatly appreciated. Now is the time to come into the Home 
Post and say Congratulation’s to your newly installed Post & Auxiliary officers for 2007 
– 2008. Important days to remember; June 2nd Battle days in Rosalia and Mule days in 
Reardon. Don’t forget Father’s Day June 17th. State Convention will be in Yakima from 
June 20th to the 23rd. Hope you all have a Happy & Safe Summer 

Loyally, Betty Culnane, Outgoing Auxiliary President 

 
The “fundraisers” we have been having have been a HUGE success for our kitchen 
dishwasher. We will also be having a B-B-Q on JUNE 8TH from 5:30 to 8; all proceeds 
will be going towards the dishwasher. The menu will be: Salad, BBQ London Broil, 
Deep Fried Asparagus and Baby red potatoes. The cost $6.00.  We are going to try and 
have B-B-Qs throughout the summer months when Jerry does not do his dinners. Keep 
your ears and eyes open for details!!!!  Thank You for supporting Your Canteen. 
 
Canteen Manager, Audrey 

 


